Department of Political Science

University of Victoria
P. O. Box 3050, Victoria BC, Canada V8W 3P5

28 January 1997

[FOLLOW-UP LETTER TO PARTICIPANTS]

Dear
RE: Workshop on the Politics of Clayoquot Sound

We are happy to report that plans have been proceeding well for the upcoming
International Workshop on the Politics of Clayoquot Sound, which is to be held at Middle
Beach Lodge in Tofino, BC, 9-11 May 1997. We are writing now to bring you up to date
on these plans, and to ask you for some information that will help us in organizing the
event. Attached you will find a few information sheets, which will tell you most of what
you need to know now. Please contact us if you have any further questions.

In the mean-time, we would be grateful if you could correct or amplify the
attached description of yourself. We have prepared descriptions of all the participants --
sometimes on the basis of resumes that we had, but in other cases from information on
book jackets, etc. In a few cases, we had little information to hand, so that the description
is very thin. We would like to have 6 to 8 lines on each person. The intention is to
circulate these descriptions to all participants. Please change the bio as you see fit, or just
send us a short c.v., which we can use to write a description for you. We think that these
participant-descriptions are important for people’s orientation to the event.

Some of our non-academic participants have been asking about what they should
read in order to get a sense of what the academic participants have been writing about. If
you can think of an article or book chapter of yours that would give other participants a
sense of your work, please give us the reference when you send in your amended
biographical description. If you have written anything about the Clayoquot region or the
disputes there, please also give us those references (including those for reports and
forthcoming publications). We intend to circulate these publications lists as soon as we
have them.

You will be receiving a package of background materials from us in a couple of
weeks. As noted on the attached information sheets, we are encouraging people to
register for the Workshop and to book rooms at Middle Beach Lodge before March
15th. You will receive discounts if you can do so. Please be sure to notify us of your
travel arrangements. We are encouraging everyone to come to the Workshop in time for
the Orientation Day (Friday, May 9th), and you will have to get to Vancouver Island by



